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Taufer and Richmond Park
Survey
We are interested in how the community
envisions Taufer and Richmond Park in
the future - let us know what you think by
taking the survey below.

Learn more about the parks:
https://bit.ly/2PD39r1

Questions or comments:
CivicEngagementTeam@slcgov.com

Click Here to Take the Survey

Regional Athletic Complex
to Host Far West Presidents
Cup in 2021
After a competitive bidding process, Salt
Lake City’s Regional Athletic Complex
(RAC) has been selected to host the US
Youth Soccer Far West Presidents Cup
Tournament in 2021. This seven-day
tournament, scheduled from June 14 to
June 20, 2021, is expected to bring in
more than 150 youth soccer teams from
14 west coast states and an estimated
economic impact of $6 million. This will be
the third time in five years that the RAC
hosts the Far West Presidents Cup.

Read More Here

Herman Franks Dog Park
Construction Update

https://bit.ly/2PD39r1
mailto:CivicEngagementTeam@slcgov.com
https://bit.ly/2pwXYyd
https://files.constantcontact.com/5b61b393201/309d628c-f43f-42f4-9523-15c9a30acfea.pdf
https://www.slcdocs.com/parks/Off Leash/Herman Franks Dog Park Construction Update.pdf


SLC Public Lands has been implementing
improvements at four off leash dog parks
in Salt Lake City throughout 2019. Herman
Franks Dog Park is the final project
location and has seen increased
construction activity during November.
Crews have recently completed the
following improvements:

Shade structure and benches
Dog agility features
New dog drinking fountain
Landscape boulders

Workers have also poured concrete for a
new shade tree and seating wall area,
which will be finished in the spring. The
project is now paused for the winter.

Read More Here

Winter Opportunities for
Salt Lake City Children's
Outdoor Bill of Rights
The snow if finally here! Don't let this keep
you from encouraging your children to
engage with the outdoors.

This change in the weather will help your
children complete one of the most exciting
Rights - playing in the snow!

Learn More about the Children's
Outdoor Bill of Rights

Meet our New Community
Outreach, Events, and
Marketing Manager
The Public Lands Division has hired Luke
Allen as its new Community Outreach,
Events, and Marketing Manager.

Luke is looking forward to keeping you all
informed about Public Lands news and
events.

If you see Luke at a meeting or event,
please say hello!

The division is also in the process of hiring
a new Outreach, Education, and Volunteer
Coordinator. Keep an eye out for an

https://www.slcdocs.com/parks/Off Leash/Herman Franks Dog Park Construction Update.pdf
https://www.slc.gov/parks/cobr/


announcement about the chosen
candidate in next month's newsletter.

Interested in Volunteering? Click here.

 ​  ​  ​

https://www.slc.gov/parks/trails-natural-lands/volunteer/
https://www.facebook.com/SLCPPL
https://twitter.com/slcppl
https://www.instagram.com/SLCPPL/

